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September 5, 1980

Mr. Charles W. Beegle
Brookhill
R. R. 6, Box 312 IN RESPONSE REFER
Charlottesville, VA 22901 TO F0IA-80-449

Dear. Mr. Beegie:

This is in response to your letter of August 19, 1980 in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freeacm of Information Act, copies of documents
relating to the grant'ing of License 45-00034-26 to the University of
Virginia. -

Please find enclosed the documents which you requested, as listed on
Appendix A.

Sincerely,

/ f W'

J
. M. elton, Director

Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration

Enclosures: As stated
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RE: -F01A-80-449-

APPENDIX A -

1. . .May 19,1980 USNRC Materia'Is License, Supplementary Sheet --

2. April 15, 1980 Letter to USNRC from Harold W. Berk, with attach-
_

ment (3 pages)

3. April 10,1980 Letter to Rectors and Visitors, University of Va.
from Michael A. Lamastra1

4. March 17,1980 Letter to USNRC from Harold' W. Berk, with attach-
ments (11 pages)
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